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April 19, 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

We are returning to Week 5 of Remote Learning. As many of you have already heard, Governor 
Murphy has mandated that schools remain closed until at least May 15th. We are still holding 
out hope that we will be able to return this school year, but will have to wait for updates from the 
government. 

While on remote learning for the near future we will begin to plan for remote events. Please see 
the information below. 

● This week is National Library Week. While we can’t visit a physical library right now, you 
can access Ms. Richman’s ​WWMS Library 2.0​ for E-books, and other resources. 

● Scholastic Virtual Book Fair organized by the WWMS PTA will be held from 4/20-5/3. A 
flyer with further information will follow. 

● All WWMS Clubs, Activities, and Athletics will be coming back online this week. If your 
child is a member of any of our co-curriculars then they should look for an email from 
their advisor this week. They should already be following the Google Classroom that was 
established in the beginning of the year. 

● In the works...a virtual student and teacher talent show, music concerts, and much more! 

As we continue remote learning, and this becomes the new normal, we continue to learn and 
grow together. Thank you for your continued patience and support at this time. We will get 
through this together!  

I hope you and your family remain healthy and safe.  

Be well, 
Mrs. Blevins 

https://sites.google.com/edison.k12.nj.us/wwms-library-2-0/home?pli=1&authuser=1

